P R E S S   R E L E A S E
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

JANUARY 23, 2009
The Collier County Board of Commissioners is seeking applications for positions on a newly created advisory group.
On October 14, 2008 the Board of County Commissioners (BCC) approved, the Public School Concurrency amendments and Interlocal Agreement (ILA) establishing a countywide Public School Concurrency Program.   As a part of the approval the BCC agreed to appoint 2 members to represent unincorporated Collier County to a Citizen Advisory Group.  The citizen members shall have knowledge or experience in at least one of the following areas: accounting, land development, demographics, land planning or business administration. 

 The responsibilities of the group shall be limited to the monitoring of the implementation and effectiveness of this Interlocal Agreement, and to report once a year to the County Commission, each City Council, the School District and the general public on the implementation of this Agreement and the effectiveness of school concurrency.

Members of advisory committees must be residents and electors of Collier County, and are subject to the Florida Government in the Sunshine Law.  

Service on more than one board or committee within the jurisdiction of various governmental bodies in Florida may constitute dual office holding under the Florida Constitution and may preclude this appointment or constitute a resignation from another qualifying board or committee.  
How to apply for an advisory committee on-line:

Go to www.colliergov.net
Across the top of the screen you will see tabs:  

Click on “I want to”

Click on “apply for”

Click on “advisory boards & committees”

After you complete the application, at the bottom, 

Click on “E-mail Sue Filson”

You will receive a confirmation that your application was sent.  Note:  You must put your e-mail address in the application to receive a copy of your application.

Residents interested in applying for advisory committee positions can also obtain an application by calling 252-8097 or from www.colliergov.net.  Please forward to the attention of Mrs. Sue Filson, Executive Manager, Board of County Commissioners, 3301 Tamiami Trail East, Naples, Florida 34112, FAX to 252-6406, or email to suefilson@colliergov.net.  The deadline for acceptance of resumes is FEBRUARY 12, 2009.
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